

DIARY DATES

19 June 2018

Ordinary Meeting of Council @ 3:00pm at Beacon Country Club, Shemeld St, Beacon

26 June 2018

Recycling Collection

- COUNCILLORS -

Cr Tony Sachse

President P: 9685 1257 crsachse@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au

Cr Nick Gillett

Deputy President P: 9686 2007 crgillett@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au

Cr Stuart Faulkner

P: 9686 1050 crfaulkner@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au

Cr Leeanne Gobbart

P: 9684 8042 crgobbart@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au

Cr Rachel Kirby

P: 9686 1160 crkirby@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au

Cr Stuart Putt

P: 9686 2078 crputt@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au

Cr Ian Sanders

P: 9685 1213 crsanders@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au

Shire of Mt Marshall

THE SANDALWOOD SHIRE -

11 June 2018

WELCOME TO OUR NEW WORKS SUPERVISOR

Aaron Wootton has recently commenced with the Shire as our Works Supervisor. Aaron has extensive experience in Local Government having had similar roles at the Shire of Irwin and the Shire of Northam.

Welcome to Aaron and wife Natti who are living in Monger St, Bencubbin and we hope you enjoy your time both at the Shire and in our great little community.



PUBLIC NOTICE PROPOSED LOCAL LAW

Health Local Law 2018

At the ordinary meeting of Council on 15 May 2018 Council resolved to give public notice of its intention to make the Shire of Mt Marshall Health Local Law 2018.

The purpose and effect of the law is to effect corrections in the Shire of Mt Marshall Health Local Law 2014 as required by the joint Standing Committee on Delegated legislation.

A copy of the proposed law may be inspected at or obtained from the Shire of Mt Marshall Administration Centre in Monger St Bencubbin between the hours of 9.00am and 4.00pm Monday to Friday until 2 July 2018.

Written submissions about the proposed local law may be made to the Chief Executive Officer, Shire of Mt Marshall, PO Box 20 Bencubbin WA 6477. Submissions will be received up to and including Monday 2 July 2018 at 4.00pm.

John Nuttall
Chief Executive Officer

CONTACT US









80 Monger Street, Bencubbin WA 6477 | Phone: 08 9685 1202 | Fax: 08 9685 1299 Email: admin@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au | www.mtmarshall.wa.gov.au



Shire of Mt Marshall

— THE SANDALWOOD SHIRE -

Marsue Transport Bencubbin 400

The weather over the WA Day long weekend provided incredible conditions for drivers, support crews, spectators and volunteers for the 9th annual Western Australian Off Road Racing Championships held in Bencubbin. The 2018 Marsue Transport Bencubbin 400 Off Road Race provided drivers and navigators with a unique and diverse track through local farm land. Spectators were treated to some impressive off road racing action at the designated spectator points. The track, slightly longer than in previous years did not disappoint entrants with its diversity. With 51 registered entrants, 25 finished the event.

Outright Placings were;

- 1. Harleigh Uren Extreme-2WD
- 2. Shane and Curt Elphinstone -Pro Buggy
- 3. Jared Purcival an Darren Beckett-Prolite

For full race results from the weekend you can visit waorc.com

An event of this size and nature requires many hands for such success. A huge thank you to our local land holders who gave permission for sections of their properties to be used because without your land we don't have the incredible track and this unique event in our Shire. Thank you Peter Sachse & Family, Nick Gillett & Family, Bob Kett & Family, Kevin Kett & Family, Steve Kett & Family, Johnson Jeffries & Family, Terry Gobbart & Family, Nathan Brooks & Family and Peter Walker & Family.

To our community groups that catered over the weekend, Bencubbin Lions Club, Bencubbin Ladies Hockey Club, Leeanne Gobbart and Tracey Tranter, Bencubbin Community Rec Council and the Bencubbin Bowling Club and to our local volunteer Off Road Racing Working Group, thank you!

We look forward to a strong and continued partnership with the Western Australian Off Road Racing Association and the 10th Annual Off Road Racing Championship hosted by the Shire of Mt Marshall in 2019.









